## Statewide Email

**DATE SENT:** July 27, 2021

FROM: Elizabeth Moya, Office of Articulation

**TO:** Florida College System Institutions State University System Institutions

District Sponsored Career and Technical Colleges Independent Colleges and Universities of Florida

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org

SUBJECT: REMINDER: Annual Submission of Dual Enrollment Articulation Agreements

## Dear Colleagues:

As a reminder, all dual enrollment articulation agreements are due to the Office of Articulation by August 1st of each year for all institutions required to have established agreements. Completed agreements should be submitted to our office electronically through the <u>Dual Enrollment Articulation Agreement Submission Site</u>.

Thank you,

Office of K-20 Articulation Florida Department of Education 325 West Gaines Street, Suite 701 Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 850-245-0427 phone 850-245-9010 fax

Email: Articulation@fldoe.org

Website: http://www.fldoe.org/policy/articulation/



**From:** Office of K-20 Articulation **Sent:** Tuesday, June 1, 2021 3:11 PM

Subject: Annual Submission of Dual Enrollment Articulation Agreements

Dear Colleagues:

Please see the enclosed memorandum regarding 2021-2022 dual enrollment articulation agreements.

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Articulation at <a href="mailto:Articulation@fldoe.org">Articulation@fldoe.org</a> or (850) 245-0427.

Thank you,

Office of K-20 Articulation Florida Department of Education 325 West Gaines Street, Suite 701 Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 850-245-0427 phone 850-245-9010 fax

Email: Articulation@fldoe.org

Website: <a href="http://www.fldoe.org/policy/articulation/">http://www.fldoe.org/policy/articulation/</a>

